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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

Another good week in school, the highlight of which was our visit to the 
Planetarium at Poynton High School. The children met Mr Dean, the 

headteacher, before the show and their behaviour throughout was 
exemplary. We were inspired by the information, delivered by Catalyst 

Museum staff, which was cleverly made accessible for all year groups from 
reception to y6. If anyone is keen to learn more about science with their 

children, the museum is well worth a visit: https://www.catalyst.org.uk/  
Here are a couple of accounts of the day from Year 1... 
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We would like to say thank you to all those parents who have been working 

hard on reading at home with their children. 
  

 
 

 
 

 

Please continue to do this because it is having a noticeable impact, not only 
on their reading and comprehension skills, but also their confidence and 

ability to access all areas of the curriculum. Keep up the good work! 
 

Thanks to all of the families that returned their Christingle candles with 
donations – between ourselves and St. Christopher’s Church we raised a 

total of £295 for The Children’s Society. 
 

I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus symptoms. 
https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 25th January  - Swimming  

PTA Craft Club  
 
Thursday 27th January  - PE & Kickstart After School Club 
 
Friday 28th January   - Substation Climbing & Yoga 
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